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Bangor Women’s Golf Club 
Monthly Meeting 

May 30, 2013 
Members Present: 
Marlene Viger  Elanna Farnham  Rita Stimpson 
Marilyn Rice   Evelyn Bouchard  Jean Young   
Judy Richard   Rachel LaPointe  Janet Anderson 
Lil Wark   Yukiko Bigney  Liz Coffin 
Kathy Anderson  Gloria Attenweiler  Hilda Wardwell 
Sandy Meehan  Karen Bamford  Claudette Amoroso 
Robin Ashe   Gwen Archambault  Louise Shindler   
Ruth Richardson  Janice White   Diane Herring 
Nancy Hart   Kathy Constantine  Vi Kemp 
       
Thanks to you all for your support and help in the decision making process of 
your Bangor Women’s Golf Club.   
 
Greetings and Thanks: 
 Marilyn Rice called the meeting to order. 

 
Secretary’s Report:   

The Secretary’s Report from the Spring Meeting of May 9, 2013, held at 
Angler’s Restaurant in Hampden, was read by Secretary, Gwen 
Archambault.  Rachel LaPointe moved that the minutes be accepted as 
read.  Kathy Anderson seconded the motion.   The minutes were accepted 
as read. 
 

Treasurer’s Report: 
Janice White, Treasurer, presented the Treasurer’s Report from May 9, 
2013, to May 30, 2013.  Our current balance is $1,533.86 of which $133 
belongs to the hole in one fund.  Kathy Anderson moved that the 
Treasurer’s Report be accepted as read, and Judy Richard seconded the 
motion.  The report was accepted as read.   

 
The Secretary’s and Treasurer’s reports read at this meeting are included in the 
“Minutes of Bangor Women’s Golf Club Meetings 2011 – “ located in the women’s 
locker room and can be found on the internet at www.liz44.com.  
 
Chip-ins: 
 Janice White presented the Chip-In awards to Marlene Viger, Jean Young,  

Judy Richard, and Janice White.   The award for each Chip-In is a new golf 
ball.  

 
Calendar: 

Next Thursday, June 6th, the BWGC calendar will be on the web site. 
 

http://www.liz44.com/
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Weekly Tournament of June 6th: 
Please sign up in the locker room for this tournament by Tuesday, June 
4th.  If you have not signed up by Tuesday and still want to play, please 
contact Brian Enman on Wednesday.  If you decide on Thursday to play, 
you will need to contact Brian as early as possible to see if there is room for 
you to play.  Likewise, if you find out that you cannot play on Thursday 
and have signed up, please contact Brian as soon as possible to have your 
name removed from the tournament schedule. 
 
The June 6th tournament will begin at 8:30 A.M. 

 
Weekly Tournament Rules: 

These can be found in our Bangor Women’s Golf Club booklet located 
on the Bangor Women’s Golf Club web site.   Please read the rules for 
weekly tournament play. 
 
Score cards:  Please use one scorecard for two people of the foursome 
playing together.  This will speed up the score tabulation. 

 
People in Charge: 
 President’s Cup……………………….. Rita Stimpson 
 Ringer Board………………………….. Janet Anderson 
 Birdie Board…………………………… Kathy Anderson 
 3-putt jar………………………………... Rachel LaPointe 
  back up person for 3-putt jar…… Judy Richard 
 Sponsor Committee Chair…………. Elanna Farnham     
 
New Members: 
 Our membership is continuing to grow as new members are still signing 

up.  
 
August’s Big Tournament: 
 Louise Shindler suggested that we have a Tea Cup tournament for just our 

club.  All who wish to play will be divided into two teams.  We will use a 
Ryder cup format.  There is no solid date yet.  It will be held either the first 
or second week of August.   

 
 A vote was taken to see if members supported this type of tournament.  

The vote was unanimously in favor. 
 
Rally for the Cure: 
 Diane Herring presented some ideas for the Rally for the Cure 

Tournament to be held in July.  She distributed pictures showing how 
people in Florida dressed for their Rally for the Cure tournament.  Pretty 
bras were worn outside of participants’ shirts.  We were encouraged to 
look at Penny’s or Marden’s to find inexpensive bras that would serve the 
purpose.  If people do not want to add a bra to their outfit of the day, that 
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is fine.  However, there will be a $2.00 penalty.  That money as well as 
other moneys collected for that day will all go to the Susan G. Komen 
Foundation. 

 
Games are being planned to heighten the fun.  There is nothing funny 
about breast cancer, but fun and a good sense of humor make it easier to 
get through breast cancer experiences. 

 
Many Thanks:  

Evelyn Bouchard thanked all for their cards and loving concern over the 
loss of her husband, Harold.  

 
Explanation of the Rules of Golf: 

Vi Kemp said we need to be more aware of the rules of golf.  She is willing 
to explain any questions we may have concerning any rules.  If she doesn’t 
know the answers, she will research the questions. 

 
Happy Birthday: 

Marilyn announced Hilda Wardwell’s 90th birthday.  We then sang to 
Hilda and ate a cake graciously provided by Rita Stimpson.   
 

Special Day: 
Marilyn declared that every first Thursday in June will be named Hilda 
Wardwell Day. 

 
Adjournment: 
 The meeting adjourned at 2:00 P.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Gwen Archambault (with the assistance of Kathy Constantine) 

 
 

 


